
Public Input Requested! 

Gustavus Beach 
 

Chris Carpeneti, Natural Resource Specialist with the Alaska Department of 
Natural Resources will be here on Tuesday, June 26th to review progress on the 
proposed Environmental Development Plan and Cooperative Management 
Agreement for the Gustavus Beach. Gustavus City Council is collaborating with the 
State of Alaska to take steps toward cooperatively managing the two tracts of 
land on the east and west side of the dock (Tract A and B in the map below). This 
is your chance to provide input about your concerns directly to DNR. 

 

 

 

Join Us at the Beach at 1:30 PM for a public field 
trip and work session followed by a Public 
Hearing from 3:00 PM-4:00 PM at City Hall. 

  


